
 
 

 

 
DATE: January 3, 2018 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Request for Qualifications #32363, Geotechnical and Construction 

Engineering Services 
 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following is provided for your information.   
 
Q.1. Who are the incumbent firms with the District for this continuing services contract 

geotechnical and construction engineering services? 
A.1. The District has contracted with only one firm for the past three years which is Ardaman 

& Associates, Inc.  
 
Q.2. Where is the actual work? 
A.2. This agreement is a work order based contract and the projects may be anywhere in the 

District’s 18 counties under its jurisdiction.   
 
 
NOTE:  The proposal opening remains 2:00 PM, January 25, 2018. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the solicitation 
documents.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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